Vicki Malloy

To whom it may concern:

I am requesting that there be a locally held public hearing, where the public may make comments,
with Zoom as an optional way to attend and provide public comments. The public comments should
be considered from the vantage point of the long term affects this decision will have on residents
living in these communities.

I am from the small rural community of Malaga. We live here because of the agricultural way of
life, with space, peace and solitude. Already, Microsoft has moved in and has built a large Data
Center on the outlying area of Malaga in Chelan County. However, we have been recently advised
that SABE Data Centers has purchased acreage directly abutting the new housing developments. If
you could imagine the noise these large diesel generators create, let alone a Data Center abutting
residences. I think each data centers should face the full extent of the Conditional Use Permit
process, especially when locals will be forced to live with the effects of the associated problems.



